
From the Principal’s Desk 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

           We have completed the first quarter of the 2014-2015 school 
year.  With three quarters to go, I would like suggest a few things that I 
hope you will find beneficial in making the rest of the school year a success. 
          Students who are present for school are more inclined to take school 
commitments seriously. They respect others' time and needs. As a result, 
they do better in school.  When a student is absent, he/she loses valuable 
academic time and instruction.  Your cooperation in having your child at 
school on time is greatly appreciated. 
          Completing and turning in homework on time is another valuable trait 
you can help us teach your children.  The homework not only helps them 
academically by reinforcing the skills they were taught that day, but it also 

helps them learn responsibility.  Completing their work on time is their responsibility.  You can help your children 
succeed by setting a time and place for them to do their homework.   Showing your children that you are interested in 
their education by making sure their work is complete and requesting they show it to you, increases their desire to 
perform at a higher level.  Too many students are choosing Opportunity Club daily, and it is easily avoidable by merely 
fulfilling their responsibility.  Homework is given to enhance their education and is not a punishment for you or your 
children.  It also helps create a partnership between home and school. 
 Painted Rock Academy is committed to providing your children with the best education possible and we cannot 
do that without you.  We know with your help this will be a wonderful and successful year. 
          Once again thank you in advance for your support, and for choosing Painted Rock Academy for your child’s 
education needs. 

Sincerely, 

Miss McMillan, Principal 
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For additional information, please visit our website at www.PaintedRockAcademy.com. 

Fall Book Fair/Fall Festival 
Monday, November 3rd through Friday, November 7th 7:30 
a.m. - 3:45 p.m. daily.  On Thursday, November 6th, the Book 
Fair will be open from 5:30 - 8:00 p.m. and there will be fun 
activities along with performances by Dance and Jr. Cheer. 
 
KG-8th grade open enrollment for 2015-2016 
Monday, November 3rd through Sunday, November 16th 

Applications continue to be accepted after these dates. 
 
Spirit Day/Morning Assembly 
Friday, November 7th  8:15 a.m. 
 
No School-Staff Development/Veteran’s Day 
Monday, November 10th & Tuesday, November 11th 

Progress Reports go home 
Wednesday, November 19th 
Please return a signed copy to your child’s teacher. 
 
Picture Retakes 
Friday, November 21st 

 

Turkey Trot 
Monday, November 24th and Tuesday, November 25th.  Watch 
for more information to come. 
 
No School– Thanksgiving Break 
Wednesday, November 26th, Thursday, November 27th and  
Friday, November 28th

 

Upcoming Events 

Honor Roll students receive ice cream  

sundaes from Miss McMillan and Mr. Bauer. 
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Fifth Grade spent a day at the Halle Heart Children’s Museum this 
month.  They have been studying the human body in great depth  
recently, and they had the opportunity to explore the cardiovascular 
system extensively through this educational and interactive adventure! 

Painted Rock Academy’s Science Club has 
launched!  They meet twice a month and so far they 
have constructed and launched bottle rockets to  
observe and apply the principles of velocity.  

Congratulations to our Hawks athletes.  Our Flag Football and 
Girls’ Volleyball teams have finished up their regular seasons 
and are pumped to begin the playoff tournaments!  
GO HAWKS!   

Thanks to our cheerleaders who work so hard to root on 
our teams!  Thank you for your spirit and support! 

The waiting list for the 2015-2016 school year opens today, Monday, November 3rd. If you have another child you 
would like to attend Painted Rock Academy, please fill out a waiting list application available here. Students who are 
already attending Painted Rock Academy do not need to fill out an online application. If you have friends who are  
interested in attending Painted Rock Academy, please let them know that November 3rd through the 16th is the best 
time to fill out a waiting list application. 

Thank you, 

Martha Williams 
Reid Traditional Schools Registrar 

http://paintedrockacademy.com/index.php/enrollment
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Fall Festival 

5:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

7 

 

Spirit Day 

Morning Assembly  

8:15 a.m. 

8 

 

9 10 

 

No School 

Staff Development 

11 

 

No School 

Veteran’s Day 

12 

 

13 

 

 

PROP Meeting  

6:30 p.m. 

14 

 

15 

16 17 

 

18 

 

19 

Progress Reports  

sent home 

 

 

20 

 

 

 

21 

Picture Retakes 

Spelling Bee 
2:00 p.m. 

22 

23/30 24 25 26 27 28 29 

Fall Book Fair  7:30 a.m. -  3:45 p.m. Daily 

No School Thanksgiving Break Turkey Trot 

PROP Food Drive 


